Crochet group report 2023

The group is based in Purley and currently has 8 members with space for 1 more. The members
are all able to crochet basic stitches. During the year we have continued to learn new techniques,
some more challenging than others. This year we have ventured into crocheting clothing which
involves more planning than in previous years.

Each year we have a Christmas meal at which we display an article to decorate the table. |
announce the article at the meeting before the meal. Last year we crocheted Christmas trees.
This year it will be place mats, using a variety of techniques.

Wynny Mehra
Group Leader



